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THANK YOU DR. ROSENTHAL 

Lawrence Rosenthal, MD, PhD, Director of Cardiac Pacing and Electrophysiology at 
UMass Memorial Medical Center, retired yesterday after 28 years of dedicated service 
to UMass Memorial Health. 

Dr. Rosenthal has been a pioneer in advancing treatments for heart rhythm  
disorders and stroke prevention, making a profound impact on both patients  
and colleagues. He was the recent recipient of the Heart and Vascular Medical 
Professional Heart of Gold Award from the American Heart Association (AHA). The 
award was in recognition of Dr. Rosenthal’s unwavering commitment to improving 
health outcomes and advancing lifesaving initiatives in Central Massachusetts. 

With his innovative work in atrial fibrillation ablation and electrophysiology,  
Dr Rosenthal has revolutionized the way we treat heart rhythm disorders. His 
introduction of pulsed field ablation, a groundbreaking and safer heart rhythm 

treatment, has brought new hope to countless patients in Central Massachusetts. He spearheaded multiple  
clinical trials and established UMass Memorial as a hub of cardiovascular innovation. Dr. Rosenthal also proudly 
served as the fellowship director of the Cardiac Electrophysiology Fellowship for many years. For his service  
to his Department as an educator, clinician and scientist, Dr. Rosenthal was recently awarded the rank of 
Professor Emeritus.

Thank you Dr. Rosenthal, and very best wishes on your retirement.  


